
From: Moody Kenn 
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 3:26 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Request for Delegation to County Council 

 

Dear Ms.Eichenbaum, 

 

This email follows discussions with Councillor Bernie Corbett and with Tracey Cassidy of your 

office. 

 

I am Kenn Moody, the Chairperson of the Squadron Sponsoring Committee for 611 Harvard 

Mark 2 Squadron a youth training organization located in Dunnville, Ontario. To help raise our 

profile in the community and to let County Council know that the Air Cadet Squadron in 

Dunnville is alive and well, we would like to make a delegation to Council.  

 

The plan would be for me to provide a brief introduction to Air Cadets, followed by a 

presentation by a cadet from the Squadron, possibly Flight Sergeant Aaron Carte to talk about his 

experiences and then concluded by the Squadron Commanding Officer (CO) Captain Scott 

Durward who might talk about our challenges going forward. We understand that delegations 

have time limit of 10 minutes and that we can bring audio visuals with us or forward them to you 

for projection on the system you have in Council Chambers. 

 

If we attend an afternoon meeting we would need to arrange for our cadet representative to leave 

school to assist in the delegation. Perhaps you can advise us about that in your response. 

 

Thanks for your attention to our request. 

 

Kenn 

 

Kenn Moody 

Interim Chairperson 

611 Squadron Sponsoring Committee 
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